
Tuesday 7th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

‘The 2 Johns’ E-Safety Event - Thursday 6th June 2024

I am pleased to inform you that our school has been invited to attend an important E-Safety
event hosted by 'The 2 Johns' at North Walsham High School. This event aims to educate
students about staying safe in the digital world and equipping them with the necessary skills
to navigate the online environment responsibly.

The event will consist of two sessions for Year 3/4 and Year 5/6.

Year 3 and Year 4 Year 5 (Wonderland and Hogwarts)
and Year 6

Departure We will be leaving school at 9:45am
No changes to drop off

We will be leaving school promptly at
8:40am. Please ensure your child is at

school for 8.30am.
Note: as we will be leaving promptly, we cannot wait

for anyone running late

Lunch

Please ensure that your child has a packed
lunch or booked a snack pack.

Anticipated arrival back to school is after
hot dinners are served.

There will be no changes to lunch.

Dress Code All children are to wear school uniform with the exception of Hogwarts class who will be
wearing their PE kit.

Return We will return before the end of the school day so pick up will be as normal.

Cost The trip will be funded by the school. No payment required.

Parent
Helpers

Whilst we don't require volunteers for this trip to take place, if you would like to volunteer
please contact the school office on 01263 720401.

Consent Please Click Here! To give consent by Monday 20th May 2024

‘The 2 Johns’ will also be hosting a free parent workshop to discuss how to keep your child
safe and show them the wonders of the digital world. The parent workshop will look at the
online world and how our young people are using it. How they are navigating around
restrictions and using the internet without the parent’s knowledge. More details regarding this
event will follow.

The parent workshop will be hosted at The Atrium, North Walsham High School on Thursday
6th June 2024 6:30pm-8pm. This is a parent only event and not suitable for children.

Sincerely,

Miss Bugg
Interim Head of Schools

https://forms.gle/7xN2SEoutkiwLkFNA

